



LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

February 3, 1954.

Dr.
Medical Superintendent,
Ontario Hospital School,
Orillia, Ontario.

Dear Dr.

I trust that you will not object to my opening the matter of admitting at this time.

You may recall that I wrote you on December 2, 1953, re the admission of this child. You were kind enough to reply on December 3rd, suggesting that I contact you again in 3 months. Only 2 months have elapsed since then, but I feel justified in presenting my plea for admission earlier than suggested because of the circumstances of the family.

The latest information I have is that the younger child is not well, is receiving specialized medical attention, and is a new source of extreme anxiety for the young couple.

In view of this development, I sincerely trust that you will find it possible to admit to your institution.

